
 

Thursday, January 2, 2025 

 

On behalf of York Regional Council, I am delighted to extend my heartfelt congratulations to 

STEM Canada on the successful launch of your Medical Science Institute and your ongoing 

commitment to inspiring the next generation of leaders in science, technology, engineering 

and mathematics. 

 

The International Education Fair is a testament to STEM Canada’s dedication to providing 

inclusive, high-quality STEM education opportunities to students across Canada and beyond. 

By showcasing the groundbreaking Medical Science Institute, you are opening new doors for 

young minds to explore the dynamic and essential field of medical and health sciences. This 

innovative initiative is not just a program – it is a pathway to transforming student potential 

into future health care and scientific innovation. 

 

STEM Canada’s partnerships with global leaders like Microsoft, Google and academic 

institutions worldwide highlight your exceptional ability to connect communities, enhance 

accessibility and empower students with critical skills for a technology-driven world. Your 

efforts to reach underserved areas and provide mentorship and scholarships reflect your 

deep commitment to equity and excellence. 

 

Congratulations once again on this incredible achievement. The work you do to shape the 

future of STEM and foster global competitiveness is inspiring. York Region is proud to 

support organizations like STEM Canada, whose vision and innovation align with our goals of 

building inclusive, thriving communities. 

 

Wishing you every success with the International Education Fair and the Medical Science 

Institute. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Eric Jolliffe 

Chairman and CEO 

The Regional Municipality of York 


